2007/2008 100% Attendees

OMC Chairman Trish Eussen announced the names of four members who had achieved 100% attendance during the year 2007/2008.  The members were the new Newsletter Editor Tanya Bell, Archivist and Club Webmaster Dianne Leggo, Treasurer Elizabeth Hawe and Outgoing President Judy Bedford.

Congratulations were given to these members and they were presented with certificates  
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